
Whilst changing the heating 
system Act On Energy will be 
happy to provide residents 
with advice, and answer any 
questions you may have 
concerning:

•	 Use of the new system
•	 Tariff/meter support
•	 How to be more energy 

efficient and save money 

Advice and assistance 

Get in touch 

If you would like to find out more 
about this scheme, or register your 
interest, please get in touch.

•	 Call the Freephone number 
0800 988 2881

     Or

•	 Email Act on Energy at 
     advice@actonenergy.org.uk 

Free first time 
gas central 

heating
Check to see if you could be eligible



Eligibility 

Solihull Council are 
working with Dodd Group 
and Act On Energy to 
provide free gas central 
heating to some Solihull 
residents. 

The scheme will focus on the 
installation of first time gas 
central heating to homes where 
gas is not the primary heating 
source. 

If electricity is used for your 
heating you may be eligible to 
have this replaced with a gas 
condensing boiler. 

We will be providing 
support for up to 
125 owner-occupied 
households using external 
funding from National Grid.

Switching to gas central heating 
provides residents with many 
benefits. These include: 

•	 Improving energy efficiency 
•	 Reducing the running cost for 

residents
•	 Improving the health of local 

people which could be made 
worse by living in a cold home

Solihull’s Warm Homes Fund can 
provide grant funding to eligible 
households.

You may be eligible for this 
scheme if you:

•	 Own your home and have lived 
there for three years or more

•	 Have old electric storage 
heating

•	 In receipt of any income related 
benefit or have a household 
income below £32,062 


